UnApproved Minutes
Prospect Town Council Town Buildings Sub-Committee
October 20, 2020
6:00 PM Virtual Meeting
The meeting was called to order at 6:06 PM.

Members Present: P. Murray, L. Fitzgerald, M. Patchkofsky and S. Lusas Kolodziej
Guests Present: Mayor Robert Chatfield

Members said the Pledge of Allegiance.

Approval of Minutes: Motion by P. Murray, second by S. Lusas-Kolodziej to approve the unapproved
September 15, 2020 minutes. Motion passes.

Mayor Chatfield gave an update on the demolition and asbestos removal at the Grange.

Members discussed the Grange survey and submitted results. There were 172 responses. The sub-
committee discussed the overwhelming support for a covered pavilion with a stage. Members discussed the
possibility of putting it at the grange site. It was also mentioned to consider putting it at Hotchkiss Field as the

Board of Recreation had discussed several years back.

Concerns were raised to ensure whatever is constructed doesn't become a hang out. There was also mention
about different stage options such as the trailer with a stage that is in Waterbury.

The Mayor mentioned maybe scheduling a Saturday meeting to visualize things. L. Fitzgerald questioned if a

mock-up of the area could be done to help determine what the area would look like. S. Lusas-Kolodziej said
she would speak to a few people that are good at artwork and see if its something they would be interested in.

The Mayor mentioned that demo of the grange is tentative to start after Veterans Day.

The committee set the next meeting date for November 3, 2020. They will discuss a write up/report of the
survey results to be presented to the Town Council.

L. Fitzgerald said he will reach out to the Board of Recreation to discuss our discussion about a covered
pavilion with stage at Hotchkiss Field.

Motion to adjourn by S. Lusas-Kolodziej and seconded by L. Fitzgerald. Meeting was adjourned at 6:47 PM.

Submitted By

Megan Patchkofsky
Sub-Committee Chair




